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 THEME: Mammals 

 Our lessons on mammals will continue this week. We will discuss where 

they live and many other interesting facts.  The shape hexagon will be our 

last shape introduced this year. 

 

Let’s celebrate! 

Wear something green on Thursday, March 17 in honor of St. Patrick’s Day. 
 

 

 

 

 

      

Language Arts: Small mammals; rabbits, skunks, and squirrels will be our focus this week. The 

children are doing a great job reading. Story #10 will be introduced, along with the word family ig and 

sight words; big and am . Thank you for reviewing the bold beginning words and stories at night with 

your child.    

Concept: We will learn the difference between animals in captivity and animals in their natural 

habitat. Our work with the Golden Beads continues as we explore putting different number combinations 

together using ones, and tens place value units.  

Craft and Writing: This week we will review the alphabet, numbers 1-20 and practice our 

cutting skills. A cute St. Patrick’s Day craft will also be created.  

Motor: Lions, Tigers and Bears will visit this week as we continue to work on the tumbling mat. 

Throwing and catching skills are practiced with the use of nerf balls and bean bags.  

 

 

 

Employment Opportunities 

Spread the word!! We are looking for a teacher and a teacher’s aide to help out in the classroom 

for this current school year as well as summer and fall.  Child care benefits are offered.  If you 

or someone you know is interested please give Paula or Geri a call at 815/469-2627.  

Summer Camp 

We are currently full for the summer. All registrations received moving forward will be placed 

on a wait list.      
Spring Break-March 28 thru April 1. Our center is closed to all Preschool students and Extended Day 

Kindergarten students.  


